
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Nomination of Dr. Doris Seiz for Secretary General of ERO 

 

 

To ERO national delegations and member associations 

 

Berlin, March 2025 

 

Dear colleagues, dear friends, 

 

 

On behalf of the German Dental Association (Bundeszahnärztekammer), we are pleased to express our full 

support for the nomination of Dr. Doris Seiz for the position of Secretary General of the European Regional 

Organization (ERO), which will be voted in May 2025 at the ERO general meeting in Almaty. 

 

Doris Seiz is a dentist and oral surgeon in a dental office near Frankfurt. She has more than 30 years of profes-

sional practice. Since 2023 she is President of the Dental Chamber of Hesse and currently member of the 

German ERO and FDI delegation and the ERO Working Group Dental Team.  

 

Doris Seiz has consistently demonstrated exceptional dedication and a deep commitment to advancing the 

goals of our dental profession. Her experience in dental affairs, combined with her profound understanding 

of the challenges facing the dental community, makes her an ideal candidate for this important role. 

 

We believe that Doris Seiz possesses the expertise and organizational skills necessary to strengthen ERO and 

further enhance collaboration across European dental associations. Her proactive approach, coupled with 

her ability to build consensus and foster strong relationships within the dental community, will undoubtedly 

be an asset to the ERO. 

 

We kindly ask you to support the nomination of Doris Seiz as the next Secretary General of the ERO, and we 

are confident that she will make a lasting and positive impact on the future of European dentistry. 

 

Thank you for your consideration. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Prof Dr Christoph Benz 

President of the German Dental Association 

President 


